
 
 

MOBILITY COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

REGULAR  MEETING 

January 21, 2021 

 

The Mobility Committee convened in a regular meeting on January 21, 2021 via 

videoconference. 
 

Committee Members in attendance: 

Chair Ann Kitchen Council Member Alison Alter 

  Council Member Paige Ellis 
 

Council Members in Attendance: 

Council Member Vanessa Fuentes Council Member Pool  

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 
Chair Ann Kitchen called the committee meeting to order at 1:02 p.m.  

 
1. Approve the minutes of the Mobility Committee meeting of November 19, 2020.  

 
The November 19, 2020 meeting minutes were approved on Council Member Ellis’s motion, Council 

Member Alter second on a 4-0 vote with Council Members Kitchen and Fuentes off of the dais. 

 
Briefing 

 
2. Update on Implementation of the 2020 Proposition B Mobility Bonds 

 
A presentation was made by Eric Bailey, Assistant Director Public Works and Anna Martin, Assistant 

Director Austin Transportation Department.  

 
3. Update on Red Line Parkway 

 
A presentation was made by Katie Wettick, Program Manager Public Works and Tom Wald, Red Line 

Parkway Initiative.  
 

 



 

4. Update from the chair of the Urban Transportation Commission (UTC) regarding recent 

UTC actions including a recommendation for the I-35 Capital Express Project and a 

recommendation for the transportation criteria manual. (15 min). 

 
A presentation was made by Mario Champion, Chair of the Urban Transportation Commission.  

 
5. 2021 Mobility Annual Plan 

 

A presentation was made by Laura Dierenfield, Program Consultant Austin Transportation Department.   

Council Members discussed exploring the evolution of telecommuting during and post COVID and the 

development of policy, a continued conversation about the Austin Strategic Mobility Plan (ASMP), Prop A and 
Prop B updates, and I-35 updates regarding community engagement.  

 

6. Future Items 

 
Council Members discussed exploring the evolution of telecommuting during and post COVID and the 

development of policy, a continued conversation about the Austin Strategic Mobility Plan (ASMP), Prop A and 

Prop B updates, and I-35 updates regarding community engagement.  

 

ADJOURN 

 
Chair Ann Kitchen adjourned the meeting at 3:00 p.m. without objection.  

 


